
No Need To Wait!

Dates available for hosting a live seminar are
2-3 years out, but by projecting our DVD, your
church can host an On-Screen seminar NOW!

1) Make use of our attractive brochure to
invite guests or members. Click on
“Brochure Example” to see it.

2) Order our posters to advertise at church
and around your community. Click on
“Poster Example” to see it. 

3) Provide a light supper for guests coming
straight from work. 

4) Station friendly greeters at the doors to welcome attendees.

5) Have local musicians provide background music as guests arrive. 

6) Hand out the sermon outlines (available on our website) to attendees.

7) Hand out the Young Listener (available on our website) to school-age children.

8) Have your host begin the meeting with a welcome and prayer.

9) Project the seminar, as recorded at Pioneer Memorial Church on DVD, onto a screen.  To
purchase the DVD, click on “On-line Store” on our “Home Page”.

10) Have your host thank guests for coming.

11) Have local musicians provide background music as guests leave.

12) Station friendly greeters at the exits, inviting guests to return for the next meeting.



Testimonial 

In April, 2012, I attended a live presentation of the All About Jesus seminar with Pastor Lee and
Marji at a local area church.  I LOVED it so much, I immediately purchased the DVDs online
and started watching them at home. 

I was impressed to show the series at my church as a Sabbath School class option, and had a
positive response from those attending. After talking with several of our church leaders, a
proposal was made to our Church Board to actually conduct the series at our church, using the
DVD.  It was decided to show the series on the weekends in February, 2013. 

Many people were afraid I would be discouraged because in the past only 10-15 people would
show up for programs other than church. I believed it would be worthwhile for whoever attended
and figured God knew who should come.

We announced the series in our church and distributed the brochures to our members,
encouraging them to share brochures and invite others. Meals were planned and child care was
provided in conjunction with the meetings. 

Each Friday in February, we showed a seminar session at 6:30 p.m., after providing a 5:30 p.m.
meal.  On the first Saturday, we exposed more people to the series by actually showing session
two during our regular church service.  At 4:30 p.m., that same afternoon, we showed session
three, then served a meal and followed it, at 6:30 p.m. with session four.  On Sunday, of the first
weekend, we showed session five at 3:00 p.m.

The second weekend in February, we provided lunch after church and showed session six at 1:30
p.m.  The last two Saturdays in February, we showed a session at 4:30 in the afternoon, then
served a meal, and followed it with another session at 6:30 p.m.

We had unbelievable turnouts ranging from 100 to 180!  We used all our folding chairs for the
meals!  This was despite a major snowstorm one weekend and a basketball tournament that
involved most of our youth another.  It was SO wonderful! 

Our church came together to provide support and accomplish what needed to be done.  Members
donated food ingredients to help keep costs down. Child care was provided for ages 3-10.  A
large number of people told me how much the series changed their lives, expressing strong
determination to continue growing in Jesus!  As a result of the DVD series, we formed 10 small
groups that meet each week, with a plan to multiply in the future! 

It is so exciting!  In fact, it was SO much fun and SO exciting to see God work, that we are going
to do the same thing for a sister church in our area!

-Christina Svoboda, 
Shawnee, Kansas 


